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Please check any of the boxes that apply to you?
	� Please continue to send me offering envelopes for Church of the Magdalene; I will commit to start 

using the offering envelopes on a regular basis to the best of my abilities.
	� I am a member of Church of the Magdalene but I do not use my envelopes when I make my offering 

in cash. I realize the Church cannot determine who the donation came from. I will start using my 
offering envelopes on a regular basis to the best of my abilities.

	� I am no longer a member of Church of the Magdalene and wish to be removed from the envelope listing.
	� There is a correction to my name and address, please change:
If any of the scenarios above apply to you, then please contact Church of the Magdalene or drop this card 

in the collection basket to be removed from the mailing list.
If your pre-printed envelopes have your correct name and address, no further action is needed.
We appreciate your faithful stewardship. You do make a difference. May the Lord continue to bless you and 

your family. ~ God Bless, Rev. Timothy Wiggins, Pastor

Dear Parishioner:
Thank you for your continued support of Church of the Magdalene. Your commitment 

enables the Church to meet the spiritual needs of many throughout the community.
As good stewards, we are continuing to improve the process for mailing offering 

envelopes to you. In an effort to reduce church expenses and update our records, we 
need your help to accomplish our goal of monitoring the use of our offering envelopes.

We have noticed that some members continue to receive envelopes but don’t use them. 
In order to help plan our annual budget we ask that you please use your offering envelopes 
whenever possible if you still consider yourself a member of Church of the Magdalene.




